




















































































































































































Davis Street Wellness Center 
2601C Blanding Ave #408 

Alameda, CA 94501 
510.409.9543 

 
 
 
August 22, 2017 
 
 
VIA EMAIL to Anjana Mepani (AMepani@sanleandro.org) 
 
Community Development Department 
835 East 14th Street 
San Leandro, CA 94577 
 
RE: DSWC Conditional Use Permit Application Clarifications 
 
 
Dear Anjana, 
 
Please accept the following clarifications regarding our revised CUP applications: 
 

• Section 2 paragraph 4 states that DSWC is seeking a parking exception. This is 
incorrect; DSWC is not seeking a parking exception. Please strike this paragraph 
in its entirety. 
 

• Section 6 item 5 states that we would not be submitting a letter from our landlord 
acknowledging certain modifications proposed for the project site. However, after 
conversations with your office and with our landlord we have decided that it is in 
the best interest of all parties for us to supply the landlord letter. We have thus 
requested that our landlord, Reynolds & Brown, submit a letter directly to your 
office stating their support of our revised application. That letter was sent via 
email from Reynolds & Brown to your office on August 22, 2017.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J Oram, PhD 
Chief Executive Officer 


